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MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING  BETWEEN THE IHO AND  
THE INTERNATIONAL CARTOGRAPHIC ASSOCIATION (ICA) 

 
 
References: IHB Circular Letter 69/2003, dated 12 November 2003. 
   
 
Dear Hydrographer, 
 
A draft IHO-ICA Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was circulated under cover of CL 69/2003 
for comments / approval by IHO Member States, with a deadline of 15 December 2003.  No adverse 
comment nor any suggestions for change have been received and the proposed MoU, as submitted in 
CL 69/2003 (Annex A), is therefore adopted. 
 
As indicated in that CL, the draft MoU had received strong support from the ICA Executive 
Committee and the IHB will now proceed with the formal signature by the IHO and ICA Presidents 
of the final document. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 

On behalf of the Directing Committee 
Yours sincerely, 

 
(original signed) 

 
Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS 

President 
 

 


